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Geography Fortnight 
11th December 2023 

 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
When we return to school in January, the whole school will be celebrating Geography Fortnight. 
Each year group will be studying a different location from around the world: 
 

• Year 3 will be focusing on Rushden and Northamptonshire  
• Year 4 will look at the United Kingdom  
• Year 5 will be studying countries in Europe  
• Year 6 will be exploring North America 

 
Our fortnight of Geography study will culminate in a showcase on Friday 19th January 2024 in 
which we would love to invite the children to come dressed in the national dress of their home 
country. This will be a great opportunity to celebrate the diverse cultures that we have within our 
school. For those who do not have a national costume for their country, or who do not wish to 
wear any clothes of national origin, then they are invited to come dressed in the colours of a flag 
from a country of their choice.  
 
Should your child choose not to dress up, they should come to school in their normal school 
uniform. 
 
Thank you for your support. We can’t wait to learn about the traditional dress and customs from 
around the world. 
 

Mrs Moody 

Year 5 Lead 
 

 
 

 


